REV.JAMES T. O’REILLY DIVISION 8
LADIES ANCIENT ORDER OF HIBERNIANS

www.div8aoh.com.

LAOH NEWS OF INTEREST

The next meeting of the Rev. James T. O'Reilly 0.S.A. Division 8, Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians and
Ancient Order of Hibernians is scheduled to be held on Wednesday,
February 10, 2121 at 7 PM via a Virtual Meeting (Zoom).

Joint Meeting: Division 8 AOH and LAOH will hold a joint meeting at 7 PM on Wednesday, February 10, 2121 by
ZOOM prior to our regularly scheduled Division meetings. Please see the attached flyer for more information.
Items of mutual interest will be discussed. MORE IMPORTANTLY, PLEASE INVITE FELLOW MEMBERS TO
JOIN IN SO THAT WE CAN BE ASSURED OF A GREAT “VIRTUAL"” TURNOUT! February LAOH Monthly
Meeting: Unfortunately, we will not be able to meet at the Claddagh for our February Meeting due to the Covid 19
virus. Rather we will meet by Zoom. Enclosed is a flyer from our webmaster, John Michael Pelletier, giving us all the
information needed to connect to our Monthly Meeting by Zoom using your computer, laptop, or iPad. Please plan on
joining us on February 10th for our Monthly Meeting at 7 pm. AGAIN, PLEASE INVITE FELLOW MEMBERS TO
JOIN IN SO THAT WE CAN BE ASSURED OF A GREAT “VIRTUAL"” TURNOUT! Please plan on joining us! We
look forward to seeing you.

Christmas Calendar: The winners of the Christmas calendar are enclosed. Thank you to all that supported this
LAOH fundraiser. We profited $1290.00. Thank you to Mary Ellen Pelletier for being successful again in these efforts.

Information on our scholarships will be included in next month’s newsletter.

IMPORTANT: Our National LAOH Board is requesting that we obtain all email addresses of

all our current members. Division 8 LAOH will be sending out a separate mailing for each and every
member to fill out. It will be postage paid so please make and effort to send the information back to
President Anne-Marie Nyhan-Doherty. At the same time, we will be asking for an update on addresses
and phone numbers to assure that we have the proper information. Also, feel free to include your dues
of $30.00 in the envelope along with your Traveling card which will be mailed back to you.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Anne-Marie at 978-794-0911.

DUES ARE NOW DUE - If you have not yet sent in your 2021 LAOH dues, please send your checks for $30 for your
2021 LAOH dues to: Joyce Buckley, 30 Marique Dr., Lawrence, MA. 01843. Please enclose your Traveling Card. It
will be marked and returned. Please note that 2021 dues are coming due this month.

Reminder: Our Division has a website that is updated monthly, may we suggest that you take a look at it
sometime. It is www.divB8aoh.com. Our newsletter is posted typically on the first of every month.

IMPORTANT: Change of Address: If you have a new mailing address, please send it to us at PO Box 1407,
Lawrence, MA 01842 or email Anne-Marie at dancingds@comcast.net. If you do not inform us of your new
address you will not receive your Monthly newsletter.

Let us continue to pray for those most affected by the Covid-19 virus and those that are mourning
losses within their family. Our heartfelt sympathy goes out to the family of Peggy Quirk who recently
passed away. May she rest in peace. Let us also pray for all our members who have been affected by
the virus.


http://www.div8aoh.com/
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Upcoming dates to remember:
We will keep you posted on the flag raising on March 1st

Calendar Winners - 2021

1/1/21 $125.00 Kathleen Ryan

1/2/21 $25.00 Kathleen Griffin

1/3/21 $50.00 Michael McCarthy

1/4/21 $25.00 Michael Mahoney

1/5/21 $25.00 Kathleen Sheehy

1/6/21 $25.00 Karen Miller

1/7/21 $25.00 Karen Miller

1/8/21 $25.00 Kathy Connors

1/9/21 $25.00 Claudette Bouchard
1/10/21 $50.00 Vicki Stone - Gift from Rita Murphy
1/11/21 $25.00 Lisa Breen - Gift from John Breen
1/12/21 $25.00 Jerry Bateman
1/13/21 $25.00 Mary Grace Bunker - Gift from Rita Murphy
1/14/21 $25.00 Christine Bouchard — Gift from Carol Beverage
1/15/21 $25.00 Claudette Bouchard — Gift from Carol Beverage
1/16/21 $25.00 Paul Lamprey — Gift from Jackie Lamprey
1/17/21 $50.00 Christine Breen — Gift from John Breen
1/18/21 $25.00 Father John Delaney
1/19/21 $25.00 Jo Letourneau — Gift from Anne Collins
1/21/21 $25.00 Mary Grace Bunker — Gift from Rita Murphy
1/21/21 $25.00 Kathleen Sheehy
1/22/21 $25.00 Eileen Hart
1/23/21 $25.00 Mary Grace Bunker — Gift from Rita Murphy
1/24/21 $50.00 Elaine Lavoie
1/25/21 $25.00. Joan Alaimo
1/26/21 $25.00. Jane Valentine
1/27/21 $25.00 Steve Anderson
1/28/21 $25.00 Carol Rourke
1/29/21 $25.00 Julia Murray — Gift from Rita Murphy
1/30/21 $25.00 Shaun Connors
1/31/21 $50.00 Ed Fink

$1000.00

Total Profit $1290.00

A heart is not judged by how much you love,
but by how much you are loved by others.
Frank Morgan

Happy Valentine’s Day



